Dear Colleagues,

We are pleased to announce the workshop Nuclear Asprophysics at SPES that
will be held in Caserta on November 12-13, 2015.

This workshop is the sixth in the series of SPES one-day workshops promoted
by the SPES Study Group.

We send this early announcement for you to save the date and we will soon
circulate general information and indications about registration.

The workshop website is available at
http://agenda.infn.it/conferenceDisplay.py?confld=9725

With our best regards,
the Local Organizing Committee

Antonino Di Leva
Angela Gargano
Leandro Gasques
Lucio Gialanella
Gianluca Imbriani

We apologize if you receive this message more than once



